Councillor Chin Lee
Scarborough Rouge River — Ward 41

Toronto City Hall
100 Queen Street W., Suite A10
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

September 28, 2009

Councillor Mike Del Grande

Chair, Scarborough Community Council
100 Queen St. West

Suite A1l

Toronto, Ontario

MS5H 2N2

Dear Councillor Del Grande:

Tel: (416) 392-1375
Fax: (416) 392-7433
councillor_lee@toronto.ca

Recently, | was approached by members of the Sheppard East Village Business Improvement
Area (SEVBIA) regarding their concerns over the potential negative impact that the
construction of the Sheppard Avenue East Light Rail Transit line may have on their member

businesses.

In light of the fact that LRT construction is scheduled to begin this Fall, SEVBIA are
requesting an opportunity to address Scarborough Community Council at its October 13, 2009
meeting so that they can outline their concerns and to seek support on several related

initiatives.
[ thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Councillor Chin Lee
Ward 41 — Scarborough Rouge River

COPY: Yvonne Davies, Committee Administrator
Ernie McCullough, Sheppard East Village B.ILA.
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